
Sunderland City Council 

Statement of Accounts 2022-2023 

Notice of Conclusion of Audit 

The Accounts and Audit England Regulations 2015 (Regulation 16) 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 (Section 25) 

 
Notice is hereby given that the External Auditor has concluded the audit of the 
Statement of Accounts for Sunderland City Council for the year ended 31st March 2023. 

 
The External Auditor has issued an unqualified opinion on the Council’s accounts and 
an audit certificate closing the audit. 

 
In accordance with the regulations, the Statement of Accounts is available for inspection 
by any local government elector for the area to which the accounts relate, Monday to 
Friday (inclusive) between 10:00am and 4:00pm at: 

 
City Hall, 
Plater Way, 
Sunderland, 
SR1 3AA 

 
An electronic version of the Statement of Accounts can also be found on the Council’s 
website at: 
2022/2023 - Sunderland City Council 

 

 
Paul Wilson 
Director of Finance 
 
Dated: 28th November 2024 
 

https://www.sunderland.gov.uk/article/27632/2022-2023

